
 
 

 
From: Charlie [mailto:charliemt@montana.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 19, 2009 4:41 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: Withdrawal of STA requests 
 
Mohammad: 
 
On behalf of the Sula TV District, I would like to withdraw the requests for STA's for 
dK03GW (BSTA-20090812ACL) and dK05JE (BSTA-20090812ADD). Instead, I will file 
for licenses in the upcoming window. 
 
Charlie Cannaliato 


